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 Sugar Hill Sentinel  

A major milestone in our future downtown plan 
is the start of the West Broad St. streetscape.  
The construction is well underway and when 
completed, the new street will be completely  
rebuilt with on street parking, wide sidewalks 
with brick accents, trees and our double globe 
streetlights.  New water lines and underground 
utilities are also being installed.  A roundabout at 
Whitehead Rd. will calm traffic and allow easy 
access from Whitehead to West Broad St.  
Groundbreaking for our new City Hall is   
scheduled for later this fall and will dovetail with 
the new street.   (pictured L-R) Downtown Development 
Member Duane Sudderth, Felix Rexach Reeves Construction, 
Councilman Curtis Northrup, Mayor Pro Tem Marc Cohen, 
Dean Reeves, Mayor Gary Pirkle, Councilwomen Susie Gajewski, 
Bill Reeves, Councilman Mike Sullivan, Dawn Gober DDA, Alan 
Jorgensen DDA    



Page 2 

2011 Meeting Schedule : 
 

August / September  2011   
 

August 1 / September 6 
7:00 PM, City Council Work 
Session - City Hall Annex   

August 2 / September 13 
4:00 PM, City Court Session, 
City Hall Annex 

August 8 / September 12 
7:30 PM, City Council Meeting, 
City Hall Annex  
  

August 15 / September 19 
7:00 PM, Planning and Zoning 
Meeting, City Hall Annex 
 

No August Meeting 
6:30 PM, Downtown Development 
Authority, City Hall Annex  

  Everyone is invited to attend 
Sugar Hill’s monthly Work Ses-
sions and Council Meetings.  All 
meetings for the City of Sugar 
Hill will be held in the City Hall 
Annex located at 4988 West 
Broad Street, next to City Hall.                                           

  Your comments, suggestions 
and support will help make your 
city a community to be proud of 

  Videos of our monthly City Coun-
cil meetings are shown on Charter 
Cable channel 19, @  6:30 pm, 
every 3rd, 4th and 5th Sunday of 
each month.  

   
 Agendas and meeting minutes can  

be found on the Sugar Hill website  
at: www.cityofsugarhill.com. 

City of Sugar Hill  4988 West Broad Street  Sugar Hill, Georgia 30518  (770) 945– 6716  www.cityofsugarhill.com 

News Bites: 

 

• Plaza Security is enforcing City Code violations throughout the City and   
issuing parking citations for illegal parking at our City parks.  Due to the 
popularity of our parks, illegal vehicle parking has become an issue,  especial-
ly on weekends.  Please park in the Level Creek lot at EE Robinson Park and 
in the Gary Pirkle Park upper lot on Suwanee Dam Rd., or in the cleared lot 
across from the main entrance at Gary Pirkle Park. 

 

• Sugar Hill is one of a few cities that proactively controls mosquito breeding 
grounds as a free service to our residents. We  will continue mosquito   
spraying throughout August.  The spray becomes inert when exposed to  
water or sunlight so the spraying is done in the evening when mosquitoes are    
active.  The final round starts August 15th -19th, north of Hwy 20 and runs 
through August 22nd -26th, south of Hwy 20. 

 

• The Sugar Hill Fall Festival is coming October 22nd at EE Robinson Park. 
We are looking for food vendors, craft vendors, Chili Cook Off participants 
and sponsors for this annual event.  As a vendor you will be selling and   
promoting to over 5,000 attendees.  The Festival has something for everyone 
rides, food, music with live bands on a stage, games, pony rides, a petting 
zoo and animal attractions.  Our Custom Car & VW Show and Chili Cook 
Off are major attractions.  Application forms are available on the City web 
site, or you may request one from our Recreation Dept. 770-831-7413    

 

Construction Watch: Streetscape 

Significant development is underway on West Broad St.  The photos show the installation of storm water drain pipes that 
will collect water runoff and direct it to the new detention/amenity pond under construction.   The next photos are of a large 
machine that pulverizes asphalt to create a new roadbed.  Sections of West Broad St. are closed to all traffic, and will be for 
several months.  Check our web site for up to date road closings and construction photos.   


